
 

Welcome to our May newsletter!  Finally, some warmer weather!  It has been lovely to 
see the children playing on the field this last week- cut grass can provide many and 
varied games to play!  A big thank you to all parents for your continued support in all 
aspects of school life- we really do value you all. 

SATs week- Week commencing the 12th May is Year 6 SATs week.  I am sure you will all 
join me in wishing all our Year 6 pupils the best of luck during this time!  Please take the 
time to read the information letter that has been sent out by Miss Blastland. 

Staffing update-  Due to an increase in numbers in our nursery, we have successfully 
recruited Miss Carstairs who will be joining the Enfield Team at the end of May.  I am 
sure you will all join me in wishing her a big welcome to the Enfield Team! Mrs Bywater 
has also decided it is time to leave the Enfield Team.  After many years working with us, 
she will be greatly missed.  I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the best for the 
future! 

Reading, a message from Mrs Johnson-   

We have had some great feedback about the library and the children are really enjoying 
borrowing the books. Please can we just remind parents that children 
will need to return their books if they would like to borrow another one. 
The class teacher has a record of the title of the book borrowed should 
you need a reminder. 

As you know the library is an important resource and it is there to 
encourage children to read books for pleasure. If there any types of books that your 
child particularly enjoys, and we do not have any in the library please remind your child 
that they can speak to their class reading ambassador and we can add these choices to 
the wish list. 

School uniform- Please remember that we have a pre-loved uniform shop which is 
currently on display most mornings outside the front office.  All we ask in for in return is 
for a small donation.  If you would like any help locating an item of uniform, please ask. 

 

 



 

Attendance- 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

MAY 
Thursday 8th May 80th Anniversary of VE day celebrations 
W/C Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs week 
Thursday 22nd May PGL parents meeting 3.30pm in the school hall. 
Friday 23rd May Break up for May half term 3.15pm 

JUNE 
Monday 2nd June Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 3rd June Children return to school 
3rd June- 13th June Year 4 Multiplication Check Test Period 
Wednesday 4th June School Photographs 
W/C 9th June Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Week 
Friday 13th- Monday 16th June Year 5/6 visit to PGL 
Tuesday 17th June Reception Class 2025-2026 parents meeting 5pm 
Monday 23rd June Year 1 and 2 Singing Festival 

JULY 
Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd July Caistor Grammar Induction Days for Year 6 
Tuesday 1st July Year 5 secondary school experience day. 
Wednesday 9th July Sports Day 
Friday 18th July Reserve Sports Day 
Wednesday 23rd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.15am 
Friday 25th July Break up for Summer Holidays 2.15pm 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of our families as we 
continue to work together to improve school 
attendance.  Overall attendance at Enfield is 
currently 96% which is just above national 
average for Primary schools.  Please 
remember that we offer many supportive 
measures to improve attendance and if you 
are invited to any meetings, it is important 
that you attend so we can all work together. 


